
I would like to THANK the 
Edmeston/Burlington Health Center 

staff and MIB Hospital staff in 
cardiology, inpatient and outpatient 
surgery, oncology, hematology, x-ray 
and all other support staff for their 
excellent care. Also organizations, 
businesses, family and friends – 
for prayers, food, transportation, 
cards, calls, and all other acts of 
kindness and love over the last
 12 months during my illness. 

Words cannot describe your love 
and caring. God Bless You All.

Sincerely, 
Gary Harrington & Family


